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Hi Michael 
Thank you very much for your questions that you presented to us at Wednesdays 
public meeting. I have read through them and in order for you to receive the 
appropriate responses I have sent them on to our Planning and Housing Growth 
services. They will reply to you directly.   
  
You mentioned at the meeting that you wanted an acknowledgement from Clive 
Betts MP  to your question.  I have looked through the questions but I am unclear 
which specifically you wish Clive to respond too. Apologies if I have missed this but I 
want to make sure you get the correct responses from the relevant people. 
  
Please could I ask that you confirm to me which point specifically you want Clive to 
reply too . ( I believe you mentioned you had previously emailed Clive Betts about an 
issue and hadn’t received a response , you were therefore pursuing this with the 
Government Ombudsman) 
  
I look forward to your reply 
  
Many thanks 
Jayne 
 


